
SEAL COATING BEGINS MONDAY, JUNE 27

Seal coating consists of applying a new coating (or seal) 
to pavement to provide protection against sun, water, 
oils, salt and other damaging elements. This helps 
extend the roadway life. 

2022 STREET
MAINTENANCE PROJECT

QUESTIONS?
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Michael Jabs  at 612-269-9970. 

On Monday, June 27, crews will seal coat Broadway Street from 6th Street to 4th Street and 
White Pine Way west of Jonathan Carver Parkway (weather permitting). The seal coating will 
begin on Monday, June 27 and will finish by the end of day Tuesday, June 28 or sooner.  

WHAT IS SEAL COATING?

SCHEDULE

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
No Parking signs will

 DURING SEAL COATING
 be installed on these roads this weekend in preparation for work on 

Monday and Tuesday. There will be no parking allowed in these areas during working hours 
(7AM-7PM) Monday/Tuesday. When the seal coating is taking place, flaggers will be on site to 
direct traffic through the project area. Please note there will be some delay traveling through 
these areas as sealing occurs. 

Street Construction
City of Carver, MN
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